
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

EG Kananook Creek Boulevard Redevelopment  
EG Temporary Road Closures 

 
Major construction will occur on the new Bridge at the end of Davey Street on Monday, 30 
November and Tuesday, 1 December 2009. To provide a safe worksite and ensure public 
safety whilst heavy lift cranes are in operation the following roads will be closed to the public.  
 
It is anticipated that all of the affected roads will re-open on Wednesday 2 December 2019, 
this will be subject to weather conditions. 
 
Phil Cantillon 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


